
 
 
 
17th June, 2020 
 
To 
BSE Limited                         
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 524488 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 29 (1) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
We are pleased to inform you that the. [155th] Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 

Company will be held on Friday, 26th June, 2020 at 2.30 P.M. through audio visual means (as 

per the notification issued by Ministry of corporate affairs dated 19" March,2020), to 

consider and approve the Audited Financial Statements for the Quarter and Year ended 31st 

March, 2020. 

 

 
 


